
Sept. 30: 58-Year-Old Pedestrian Killed
by Road Grader

A 58-year-old woman with a walker was struck and killed by a road grader at a
road restoration project near an intersection. The MOL is investigating the
incident to determine the exact cause of the fatality and whether there were any
violations of OHS law. Some media reports have suggested that there was no
signage at the construction site and no clear markings to identify the worksite
to public in the area.
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